
Ding Learning Case Study / Multiverse



• Multiverse provide apprenticeship programmes in AI, 
tech and data.

• Multiverse wanted to review and update two of their 
data programmes.

• The content needed to be moved to a new learning 
management system

• The programmes needed to be offered in modular 
format as well as a full programme.

• They wanted a team who could manage the projects 
and use creative direction and learning design to 
improve them.

the challenge

https://www.measurelab.co.uk/
https://www.measurelab.co.uk/


• Ding scoped the project and developed a project plan.

• The programmes needed to be offered flexibly to 
accommodate learners in full time work.

• The content needed to be reviewed and updated to 
increase its relevance for learners in a range of sectors.

• The experience needed to create more opportunities 
for learners to apply what they were learning.

• Our brief was to migrate two 11-module programmes 
and update the content.

the brief



• The Ding team began by moving the content from the 
source to the destination platform.

• We developed additional case studies and learning 
resources to increase relevance.

• We added elements including simulated conversations, 
voice messages and videos to produce a more scenario-
driven experience. 

• We worked closely with subject matter expert to revise 
and update the curriculum mapping.

• We produced additional video content to further 
enhance the learning experience. 

our approach





• The project succeeded in updating two key learning 
products for Multiverse.

• We developed additional learning opportunities with 
each programme and module.

• Our videos and learning assets produced more 
immersive, scenario-based learning experiences. 

• Feedback indicated that learners found the case 
studies and scenario-driven approach enhanced their 
learning.

• We were able to help the client migrate two key 
learning programmes to a new platform.

our impact



Listen to Christine Doonan from the Multiverse 
learning team, talking about working with Ding.

https://vimeo.com/938144382


Listen to The Ding-O-Meter Podcast

Read Ding’s Learning Design Almanac Talk at hello@ding.global

Learn on our Bootcamp

ding.global Ding! We build courses

https://ding.global/the-ding-o-meter-podcast/
https://www.amazon.com/dp/173850090X
https://ding.global/learning-design-bootcamp/
https://ding.global/
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